ONTARIO COALITFON FOR NURSING ‘HOME REFORM
352 VICTORIA PARK AVENUE, TORONTO

MAE 3S8 (416)699-6982

Mr. J Rosen

Canadian Jewish News

562 Eglinton Avenue East
Toronto, Ontario

Dear Mr. Rosen:

On behalf of the Ontario Coalition for Nursing Home Reform, I would
like to thank you for the excellent coverage of our February 13/1985
news conference in your story in the Canadian Jewish News of Thursday,
February 21/1985. It greatly assists -organizations such as our to
have this type of accurate and fair reporting.

Yours very truly,

Harry Beatty,
Chairperson
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“ACTION THROUGH ADVOCACY”



